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Chief Effluent Treatment Systems Branch
Division of Site Safety and Environmental Analysis A,-3?Ah
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission W
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. John T. Collins, Jr.

Enclosure: Four (4) copies of SAI Proposal No. 1-132-71-800-21

Dear Mr. Collins:

Science Applications, Inc. , is pleased to submit for your consideration an un-
solicited proposal entitled, " Demonstration of a Reactor Containment Building
Emergency Noble Gas Recovery Process."

Some of the information contained in the proposal has been categorized as
" Applied Technology" and its disclosure to third parties is restricted. Also,
other infonnation is considered SAI proprietary, so distribution of the Tech-
nical Volume of the proposal should be done with discretion.

Should you have any questions of a technical nature, please refer them to Dr.
D. T. Pence at (714) 455-5220. Contractual questions and negotiation discus-
sions will be handled by the undersigned as the delegated authority to propose
and commit SAI. I may be reached et (714) 452-9150, extension 267.

Very truly yours,

.

LdWA J(1
Gerald G, V ripa d
Sr. Contr tR resentative
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Science Applications, Inc. 40M Sorrento Valley Blvd., San Diego, CA 92121 (714) 452-1720

Other $Al Othces: Albuquerque, Ann Arbor, Arlington, Atlanta, Boston, Chicago, Huntsville, Los Angeles, Metcan, Palo Alto, San Diego,Sunnyvale,and Tucson.
.


